
NOTICE 
Nevada Department of Transportation  

Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Goal 
 

For Federal Transit Administration Contracts Only 
 

Notice is hereby given that in accordance with 49 CFR Part 26 of the US DOT, the Nevada Department of 
Transportation (NDOT) through its Transit Office has established a Disadvantaged Business Enterprise 
Program that incorporate disadvantaged businesses participation in projects funded in whole or in part 
with Federal Transit Administration (FTA) funds. 
 
For FFY 2021-2023, NDOT has established a DBE goal of 0.85%. NDOT intends to meet this entire 0.85% 
goal by race-gender neutral means.   
 
Contractors/Providers/Suppliers/Consultants should examine each element (line item) of work on all 
Federally Funded projects for DBE subcontracting or sub-consulting opportunities.   
 
Interested parties may view NDOT’s DBE Program and FTA Goal Methodology for the next 30 business 
days on the NDOT DBE Website located at:  
 
https://www.nevadadot.com/home/showdocument?id=17953 
 
All written comments should be forwarded to: 
 
Sonnie Braih, Civil Rights Officer,   
Nevada Department of Transportation,  
123 E. Washington Ave. 
Las Vegas, NV 89101 
 
or by e-mail to sbraih@dot.nv.gov 
 
Comments may also be sent directly to the Federal Transit Administration by contacting: 
 
Regional Civil Rights Officer  
Federal Transit Administration  
201 Mission Street, Suite 1650  
San Francisco, CA 94105 

https://www.nevadadot.com/home/showdocument?id=17953
mailto:sbraih@dot.nv.gov

